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Yet another Inner Wheel year is over. We look forward to working together 

within the local community and enjoying the friendship that abounds within 

the group. It has been said that Inner Wheel is the quiet society so hopefully 

this year we will make ourselves known and our voices heard as we go about 

raising money for the chosen charities both national and local.  

President Bridget’s fi-

nal meeting before 

handing over to the 

Vice President Debbie. 

Not only will Debbie be 

the next President for 

Inner Wheel Roborough 

but also the District 

minutes taker.  

Out with the old and 

in with the new. 

Looking forward to a 

brilliant year with 

Debbie at the helm. 

We welcome 

Penny to the 

Committee 

as our Inter-

national 

member. 

My Ladies! Thank you 

Ruth for being the photog-

rapher. 



 
Thank you Ladies 

for the perfect card 

and the two lovely 

elephant gifts. How 

did you know that 

they are my 

favourite 

animal? 
  

We send our love and very good 

wishes to Beryl at Down House 

nursing home. To Jan who is still 

recovering but doing well after a 

heart attack. To our Sara who 

gave us quite a scare and is now 

home but still waiting for treat-

ment. 

We hope to see Maureen at the 

meeting next meeting on Wednes-

day 
Nothing like a good chin wag when we get 

together. 

These delightful teddies were knitted by Sylvia. What a star she is ! All deliv-

ered safely to Linda at DEC. Thank you very much Sylvia.X 

 Just two birthdays in  

Augus15th Debbie Locke 

August 17th Jane Bealey 

Have a lovely day both of 

you. 


